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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Welcome to our new look newsletter. We have taken on lots of feedback 

from parents and we hope you like the new design and content. As part of 

our commitment to become more environmentally friendly we will not be 

providing printed copies of the newsletter to all families. The newsletter will 

be uploaded to the school website and a link sent out via text. There will be 

paper copies available from the school office and families can make a re-

quest for regular paper copies by contacting the school office. 

 

I would like to take this opportunity to pass on my best wishes to all families and urge you all to 

follow the new lockdown restrictions in order to keep yourselves and our school community 

safe. We appreciate that these are very challenging times and we will continue to support our 

families in any way we can. The staff at Red Lane thank you for your continued support. 

 

Mrs Driver 

Head of School 

 

 

 

SCHOOL  
HOLIDAYS 

 

Friday 4th December 

School Closed 

- - - - - - - - - -  

Friday 18th December  

School closes at 
1:30pm for Christmas 

holidays 

- - - - - - - - - -  

Tuesday 5th January 

School re-opens  

Pupil voice is really important to increase engagement, improve relation-

ships and communication skills.  

We asked pupils what they thought about homework 

 71% think the amount of homework is right 

 85% think that homework works 

You said .. We would like prizes for homework We did .. We are thinking 

about how we can implement this 

You said .. We like topic homework We did .. Relaunched topic tasks 

You said .. You don’t like English homework We did .. Focused on Maths 

homework  

You said .. You don’t always have paper at home We 

did .. Provided exercise books for you to do your home-

work in 

Scan our QR code to watch our video about homework! 



B E L I E V E  A C H I E V E  S U C C E E D  

 

 

 

 

Name: Bethany Thompson    

Class: 6LH 

I wanted to be a class representa-

tive on the school council because I 

wanted to improve the school, lis-

tening to my class mates, making 

sure they have a turn to speak and 

be heard. 

My favourite …..  

Food: Pepperoni Pizza            

Animal: dolphins 

Subject: Art and English 

When I grow up I would like to be: 

A professional horse rider 

One thing most people don’t know about me is: 

I have twin sisters but they don’t live with me 

If I could give the world a present it would be: 

peace  - an end to riots and fighting 

 

Hello. I'm Mr Done 

and the Head of 

Teaching & Learn-

ing for BASE Acad-

emy.  

I work across both 

schools in the 

academy to sup-

port teachers and 

pupils. I enjoy using technology to im-

prove outcomes, inspire children and 

ensure our pupils become successful 

future citizens. I believe in developing 

the whole child by giving them skills, 

knowledge and understanding that 

they can apply throughout their life. I 

love watching pupils grow in confi-

dence and self-belief, and always strive 

to lay the foundations and light the fire 

of a lifetime of learning… 

@RedLaneSch  

On Wednesday 4th November, a 

member of the Healthy Families 

Team visited school to deliver hand-

washing workshops to Year 5 and 6. 

  

The children used a UV light box to 

see the germs (good and bad) on 

their hands and the impact good 

handwashing has.  

 

They were shocked at what they 

saw! 


